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Dear Readers, 

 

Season’s greetings! 

 

We are pleased to bring you the final issue of 2015. Along 

with two editorials and a new paper, for this issue we 

decided to highlight some of the year’s best papers. 

 

The end of the year is a time of reflection, to look back upon 

the year’s achievements and to think about the people who 

have helped make them possible. With that in mind, we 

would like to express our sincere thanks to the AMJ editorial 

team who evaluate papers, manage the publication process 

and respond to authors.  

 

Thank you, too, to the editorial board members who have 

supported the journal since its inception and who continue 

to champion its growth. And to the reviewers, we 

appreciate the time you dedicate to ensuring papers meet 

our standards for scientific quality and integrity.  

 

The AMJ was founded to help junior researchers and 

authors from developing countries learn about the rigour 

involved in preparing a manuscript for publication and in 

getting published. We remain committed to that objective. 

As well, we continue to receive more papers from leading 

researchers in Australia, New Zealand, the United States 

and other countries, which is a testament to our 

commitment to quality. 

 

We look forward to continued success and growth next 

year. Consider signing up to be a reviewer or recommending 

reviewers to us. Submit a paper to the AMJ for publication 

and recommend the journal to others as a venue for 

publishing their academic research.  

 

If you have any questions, email AMJ Editor. Wishing you all 

the best for 2016! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tammy McCausland  

Managing Editor  

Australasian Medical Journal 
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